Stow Munroe Falls Executive Band Booster Meeting Notes
Monday, January 10, 2022

In Attendance: Leslie Daughtery, Vice-President; Melissa Pockl, Secretary; Melissa Bowers,
Treasurer 1; Dan Marzec, Treasurer 2; Michelle Brugman, Junior Trustee, Ammie Brigger,
Sophomore Trustee; Sally Phillips, Freshman Trustee, Mr. Newman, Glenn Pace, Technology
Officer, Joel and Jennifer Biggs; Band Show Chairs

Executive Meeting:
Band Show Update: working with treasurer on having money transferred into band parents

association from the school district due to using Hometown ticketing app for Band Show.

General Band Parents Meeting:

Committee Reports:
Life Center Plus End of Marching Band Party: went well, plenty of food

50/50 Raffle: still need a co-chair
DVDs have been distributed
Cookie Dough Fundraiser started this week.

Directors’ Report:

Mrs. Grossi: Long term sub for music instruction starts tomorrow which allows Mrs.
Grossi to get back to teaching band. There are plans being worked on to continue
having the schedule allow for this in future years.

6th grade concert went well

Band-Aid starts on Friday 21 3:20-4:20.

Morning band resumes tomorrow.

Mr. Lewis: 5th grade concert was a huge success.

Around 165 students returning to band in January

Morning band practices on Mondays & Wednesdays & Fridays resumes on January 24.
Working on new scales and new music.

Jazz band is getting ready for Jazz in January concert.

Gold band is working on contest preparations.

Mrs. Sandman:

Challenges are completed.

Working on all new music for February 23 concert.

Band has been asked to help with Kimpton’s 50th celebration - pep band with 7th & 8th
graders.



Jazz band is getting ready for Jan. 27 concert.

Received 2 new oboes.

Maroon band is not going to contest this year but is still going through the process of
preparing for contest.

Mr. Newman:

Concert band concert went well.

Jazz in January concert is January 24.

Getting ready for challenges.

Feb 12: solo and ensemble contest.

Wind Ensemble will be going out of district contest in Mentor on March 11 or 12.
Florida Trip: gathering information about chaperones and details from nurse
February meeting: sharing updates and rehearsal schedule, packing, etc.

Respectfully submitted,
Melissa Pockl, Secretary



